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Netel’s third quarter report – webcast and 
teleconference

Netel’s report for the third quarter 2022 will be published 9 November at 07:30 a.m. CET. A 
webcasted presentation where CEO Ove Bergkvist and CFO Peter Andersson present the 
report takes place the same day at 09:00 a.m. CET. You can ask question via the web or call to 
listen to the presentation and ask questions.

Webcast:
https://ir.financialhearings.com/netel-group-q3-2022

Dial-in numbers:
Sweden + 46856642704
UK + 443333009267
US + 16467224903

Contacts

Ove Bergkvist, CEO +46 (0) 73 337 09 37, ove.bergkvist@netel.se
Peter Andersson, CFO +46 (0) 73 842 36 90, peter.andersson@netel.se
Åse Lindskog, IR +46 (0) 73 024 48 72, ase@lindskogphilipson.se

About Us

Netel is a leading specialist in critical infrastructures in Northern Europe. We have over 20 years of 
experience in carrying out projects as well as services and maintenance for the industry's largest 
players in power, telecommunications, heating as well as water and sewage. We have a clear 
strategy for organic growth and acquisitions based on an efficient business model that is 
characterized by decentralization, low capital tied up and high cash conversion. Our business is 
based on a solid sustainability approach with intense responsibility for the environment and work 
safety. Netel had sales of more than SEK 2.4 billion in 2021 and has approximately 750 employees. 
Read more at .www.netelgroup.com
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